March 23, 1971

Prof. John C. Friedell
Mathematics Department
Loras College

Dubuque, Iowa 52001

Deaxr Prof. Friedell,

The national office of the Mathematical Association
of America wants us to publicize the MATHEMATICS MAGAZINE
and they will send you some back issues to be on hand for
our spring meeting with you.

Will you please receive them and have them ready for
our meeting?

Sincerely,

B.E. Gillam
Secretary-Treasurer, Iowa Sec.
MAA



